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March 14, 2014



DRAFT LETTER
Rev. Maggi Henderson, Chair
San Francisco Interfaith Council

PO Box 29055

San Francisco, CA 94129

Dear Reverend Henderson:

The Shelter Monitoring Committee would like to applaud work of the Interfaith Council for its efforts in coordinating an essential and appreciated service, the 2013-2014 Interfaith Winter Shelters.

As part of its charge, the Committee conducts site inspection at all City and County funded shelters. During the site inspection process, we ask clients why they like the Interfaith system. Time and time again, the clients who use these shelters let us know in their own words how important this service is.  
-Very nice & comfortable

-Staff treats us with love and with more humanity
-Easy to get a bed within the rules
-Nicer people, better food
-It is wonderful
-Neighborhood is calmer. There is a real sense of love. Staff treats guests like family. They are very cordial in the manner they provide services. It makes people want to jump in and help out.

-Food is wonderful and the staff have been really friendly & helpful
-Great churches

On February 22, 2014, the last night of the Interfaith, the First Unitarian Universalist Church gave out backpacks with toiletries, socks, and gloves to each client.  It is these personal touches that the churches and their volunteers have done that make your program a model.

The Committee would also like to acknowledge the work of Episcopal Community Services and its staff, specifically the efforts of Fred Thompson and all the Interfaith Shelter workers.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nick Kimura

Chair

cc: 
Interim Senior Minister the Rev. David Sammons, First Unitarian


Ken Reggio, ECS


Trent Rhorer, HSA

1380 Howard Street, First Floor
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